
REPORT TO FELPHAM VILLAGE CONSERVATION SOCIETY 

THE FELPHAM HISTORY GROUP 

Meeting held on 16th January 2024 

1. Apologies received from FH & KH 

2. A considerable amount of time was spent discussing about the letter 

addressed to RB circulated among Group members. It is evident that 

FVCS still do not understand that the Group wishes to remain with the 

Society. 

3. MH to arrange to meet with PC following an email to her on behalf of the 

Group which will have been circulated beforehand to the Group for 

approval. 

4. PG and JB to meet & discuss an approach to establishing how and why 

various street names in the village were arrived at. 

5. A Magic Show is to be held at the St. Mary’s Centre on 17th February as a 

part of the fund-raising scheme for the village post office efforts. Tickets 

may be bought at the Post Office or at the door on the day 

6. JB advised the Group that Bognor Museum will be open before Easter. 

7. The next meeting will be held at 7 p.m. on Thursday 15th February at the 

same venue. 

R. H.Brooks 

The Felpham History Group 

11th March 2024


